

March 15, 2010

John Grey West Coast Liquidations 8080 E. Crystal Drive Anaheim, CA 92807

Dear Mr. Grey:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your assistance in recycling our hotel mattresses. Disposing of old mattresses is always a problem and Pala was very concerned about having them end up in a land fill.

You and your staff were very professional and accommodating throughout the entire process. You made the installation of our new mattresses much easier. I look forward to working with you and your team again in the future.

Best regards,

Anita Thompsen

Director of Purchasing

Pala Casino Spa Resort